
Yogesh Kumar Mali
Director & Founder

Date : 14-11-2023

26-5-17/A, prasad Gardens,
Bowdara Rd, Visakhapatnam,
Andhra Pradesh 530001
www.alphalabstech.com

+91-705794703
Yogesh@alphalabstech.com

GST: 37AAWCA1161H1ZH

Dear Meet Kailash Mali,

We are pleased to extend our warmest congratulations to you for the successful completion,

implementation, and presentation of the "Interns Management System" project during your

internship at ALPHA LABS TECH PVT LTD.

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your dedication, hard work, and valuable

contributions throughout your internship. Your commitment to excellence and your ability to

adapt to the challenges presented during the development of the Interns Management System

have been truly commendable.

During your time with us, you demonstrated a high level of technical proficiency, creativity, and

problem-solving skills. Your efforts in analyzing requirements, designing solutions, and

implementing the system have not only met but exceeded our expectations. Your final project

presentation showcased a thorough understanding of the project, and your ability to articulate

and communicate technical concepts was noteworthy.

We hope that your experience at ALPHA LABS TECH has been enriching and that you have gained

valuable insights into the field of software development. As you move forward in your career, we

believe that the skills and knowledge acquired during your internship will serve as a strong

foundation for your future endeavors.
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Once again, congratulations on a job well done! We wish you continued success in all your future

endeavors, and we hope that you will carry the positive experiences gained during your internship

with you throughout your professional journey.

If you ever need any assistance or guidance in the future, please do not hesitate to reach out to

us. We look forward to hearing about your future accomplishments and hope that our paths may

cross again.

Thank you for being an integral part of ALPHA LABS TECH.


